
 

Message from Internship Cell Coordinator  

Bharati Vidyapeeth’s College of Engineering, Lavale, Pune is committed to attain global 

standards where consistent improvement of students practical knowledge is the key driving 

force. We envision significant part of corporate and enterprises in making students employable 

through different Internship Programs. I feel happy to see that in the midst of developing 

difficulties, the group of committed faculty members persistently progressing in the direction of 

accomplish the center destinations.  

We want students to acquire skills suitable for industries beyond the knowledge that they acquire 

academically. Organizations can empower students to seek after further their enthusiasm in 

building aptitudes in innovation just as space and the executive’s zones and in this way make the 

extension for making students employable. The Internship program not just helps new pass-outs 

in increasing proficient ability yet additionally benefits, corporate on new viewpoints on business 

issues and in any event, finding future business pioneers. 
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